CHATHAM-KENT HYDRO

A Chatham-Kent Energy Company

September 10, 2009

Sent by E-filing and Canada Post

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
PO Box 2319,

2300 Yonge Street
Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Board File Number EB-2009-0261

Chatham-Kent Hydro will be submitting their 2010 Rate Application at a later date than
originally anticipated. We expect to file our application by September 30™.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. If you have any questions or concerns,
please call me at 519-352-6300, extension 277.

Yours truly,
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Jim Hogan, CGA, MBA
President and CEO
Chatham-Kent Energy Inc.

Chatham-Kent Hydro Inc.
320 Queen St, Chatham ON, N7M 5K2
(519) 352-6300 Fax (519) 352-9860  www.ckhydro.com



